
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

November 16, 1995 

Dr. 	 Victor J. Borolot 
Daybreak Nuclear and Medical Systems, Inc. 
50 Denison Drive 
Guilford, CT 06437 

Dear Dr. Borolot: 

This letter is in response to your letters dated March 4, 1993, and March 20, 
1992, requesting registration of the Model TL Measurement System and my letter 
dated March 1, 1995, which requested additional information in order to 
continue our evaluation of your request. In addition, a member of my staff 
called you on September 22, 1995, and informed you that we have not received 
the requested information. To date, the requested information has not been 
received. If we do not receive the requested information within (30) days of 
the date of this letter we will have considered your application as having
been abandoned by you. This is without prejudice to the resubmission of a 
complete application. 

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Rich at (301) 415-7893 or Mr. 
Steven Baggett at (301) 415-7273. 

Sincerely, 

. -:..;J~ 
en L. Baggett, Section Chief 

Sealed Source Safety Section 
Source Containment and 

Devices Branch 
Division of Industrial and 

Medical Nuclear Safety 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards 

cc: 	SKimberley, LFDCB 
Betsy Ullrich, RI 
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